Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society
Willie Rojo Scholarship		*	           Tyler Walsh Scholarship
The Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society offers two-one time scholarships to exceptional students graduating from Centennial High School. This small and elite group of students will join the community of Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society at various colleges in Arizona and throughout the United States.
The Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society Scholarship application can be found online at www.peoriaunified.org/CeHSNHS
The application requires:
· Completed application
· 2 Letters of Recommendation (from teacher, counselor or community member who is not a family or friend) – Please have these emailed directly to Ms. Bailey at rbailey@pusd11.net or submitted with application
· One short (500 words or less) essay response to:
· For Tyler Walsh Scholarship (must be an NHS senior): How has your participation in the National Honor Society contributed to who you are today?
· For Willie Rojo Scholarship (must be a senior NOT in NHS that has overcome some sort of struggle): How has your Coyote Pride in Centennial High School helped you overcome obstacles and contributed to who you are today?
Applicants must:
· Be admitted to a college, university or vocational school for Fall 2025
· Be Arizona resident who attended Centennial High School for at least two years preceding admission to college, university or vocational school
· Be a US citizen or permanent resident
· Have a cumulative unweighted high school GPA of 3.7 or higher for Tyler Walsh Scholarship
Important dates:
· January 6,  2025  - application open
· April 4, 2025 – application deadline to be submitted to Ms. Bailey in 206!
· April 17, 2025– applicants notified of status
The Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society committee will select one recipient for the Willie Rojo Scholarship for an undetermined amount funded by two annual Shred-a-thon fundraisers this year. The recipient of the Willie Rojo Scholarship is open to any senior student graduating from Centennial High School but this particular student cannot be in the National Honor Society. 
The Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society committee will select one recipient for the Tyler Walsh Scholarship funded by two annual Shred-a-thon fundraisers this year. The recipient of the Tyler Walsh Scholarship must be a senior and an active member of the Centennial High School Chapter of the National Honor Society. Final recipient for the Tyler Walsh Scholarship must complete all NHS commitments by May 2, 2025. Scholarship monies will be forfeited if NHS commitments are not completed.

